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From: Scott Chalmers
To: Mayor Shawn Reilly; Ald Frank McElderry; Doug Koehler
Cc: Scott and Wendy (swchalmers@att.net)
Subject: Apartment Proposal on Saylesville Road and River Road
Date: Monday, January 31, 2022 12:04:34 PM
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verified the sender.  If there is concern, please report this email. 


 
Dear Mr. Shawn Reilly, Frank McElderry and Doug Koehler,
 
I would like to go on record and voice my OPPOSITION to the Cardinal Capital
Management, Inc. proposal for an apartment project on 4.8 acres of land south of
the Saylesville Road and River Road intersection.  There are already apartments in
the Rivers Crossing Subdivision. The additional traffic is concerning and the only
entrance off of Rapids Trail would cause safety issues with entering and exiting the
subdivision not to mention the existing traffic from the High School.   There is no
need for another complex especially with the large new one being built less than a
mile away on 59 across from the fire station.
 
Please do not allow this to happen.
 
 
Thank you
 
Scott Chalmers
3741 Stillwater Cir
Waukesha
414-788-7026
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